
 
From: Kristy Mizzi  
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 3:21 PM 
To: drtslsmn@msn.com  
Subject: Nursing Scholarship  
  

Dear Mr. Walters, 
 
I just wanted to extend a very big thank you to you all for awarding me with such 
a generous scholarship! I truly appreciate the opportunity to work alongside with 
the Kiwanis Club of Seminole Breakfast. I am looking forward to my career of 
becoming a nurse and this scholarship will definitely help me towards 
achievement of my goal.  
 
Please advise me as to how I can further participate in the Kiwanis club both 
through zoom meetings and future events. 
 
Thank you from the bottom of my heart! 
 
Kristy Mizzi  
S.N. 
 


